Decembey 22, 1964
' Ref. No. LUC 549

Mr. Bdger A, Hamasu

Pirector

Planning snd Traffie Commission
County of Hawail _ i
Hilo, Hewaii

At its meeting on December 18, 1964, in Homolulu, Hawaif,
the Land Use Commission denied the petition for special permit
which was submitted by the Department of Land and Natural Regsources
for TMR 2~4-04: portion of 41, Thivd Division, containing approxi-
mately three scres. The motion to deny was carried by five (5)
affirmative votes of the seven (7) commissioners present. There
were two (2) dissenting votes to the motion., The denial was based
on the staff report which is emclosed for your informatiom.

Should you require additiomal informatiom, please do net
hesitate to comtact us.

Very truly yeurs,

RAYMOND S, YAMASHITA
Executive Officer

Enclosure (1)
¢c: Department of Land & Ratural Resources
Attentina: Mr. Bill Denda

Myron B, Thompson



